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Date:  September 24, 2018 
 
 
 
To:  Wendell M. Davis, County Manager 
Through: Jay Gibson, General Manager 
From:  Patrick O. Young, AICP, Planning Director 
Subject: Community Planning Month Proclamation 
 
Executive Summary 
This proclamation recognizes the commitment and contributions made by both citizens and 
professional staff that participate in planning and plan implementation for the improvement of 
our community and the 30th anniversary of the merged Durham City-County Planning 
Department on July 1, 2018. 
   
Recommendation 
The Planning Department recommends the proclamation.  
 
Background 
The American Planning Association and its professional institute, the American Institute of 
Certified Planners, endorse National Community Planning Month as an opportunity to highlight 
the contributions that sound planning and plan implementation make to the quality of our 
settlements and environment. 
 
Alternatives 
The Board of County Commissioners may adopt the proclamation, not adopt the proclamation, 
or direct modification of its language. 
 
Staff Contact 
Teri Danner, RLA, ASLA, AICP, Planning Supervisor, 919-560-4137 ext. 28246; 
Teri.Danner@DurhamNC.gov. 
 
Attachments  
Attachment 1:  Community Planning Month Proclamation  
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